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Together Towards Success 

New on the 
website 

 
Lots to look out for on the 
website. Recent additions 
include: 
★Safer Internet Week 
 

Forthcoming 
 Events 

  
27th Feb to 3rd March  

The Big Read Week  
 

27/2 Y4 Bikeability 
28/2 M&M Theatre Perform 
Lion, Witch and the Wardrobe 
1/3 Hockey Club Tournament 
2/3 Chess Club Tournament 
2/3 World Book Day 
7/3 Woodcroft Dance Team 
perform at Barnet Dance 
Festival 
7/3 EPOC perform Orpheus & 
Eurydice Opera to KS2 
9/3 Y4 Trip to V&A Museum 
10/3 Y3 Class assembly to 
parents at 9.30am 
13/3 to 17/3 Bookfair 
15/3 and 16/3 Parents 
Evenings 
 

Twitter 
 

  Follow us on Twitter: 
 @WPS_Success 

  

PSHE Theme 
 
Next week in school we are 
thinking  about … 
 
Feeling good to be me 

 
  

 

Barnet Netball - Semi Final Success 
Congratulations to the Woodcroft Netball Team who       
took part in the Barnet Netball Finals on Friday 10th          
February. The team yet again performed valiantly       
and progressed from their group stage undefeated       
only losing to the eventual winners, Akiva School.        
Well done to the entire squad. 

Online Homework 
Your child's weekly Brainbuilder homework activities are now        
available to view from our website. Look out for the          
smarthomework button at the top of the page when your child           
logs in. Homework will still be returned in the usual way -            
however, check out this new app. 

Building Works 
Thank you for your patience during the recent building works. Two projects            
are taking place. Firstly, our boiler is being replaced. Secondly, a number of             
disability access improvements are being carried out. These include         
modifications to the steps at the front of school, widening of the back             
pathway and a wheelchair height shelf on the reception desk. We are also             
scheduled to have a new front door, improved fire escapes and updated            
signage as part of the ongoing project. 
 

 
 
 
Dr. Bike visited Woodcroft on Wednesday 22nd February​ to         
carry out ​free bike checks and minor repairs. Twenty nine          
pupils took up the opportunity to have their bikes checked over           
to make sure they were safe and roadworthy. 

 

 

 




